TADDINGTON/PRIESTCLIFFE PRIMARY SCHOOL





School Lane, Taddington, Nr Buxton, Derbyshire SK17 9TW





Headteacher: Mr J Handley Tel: (01298) 85278 e-mail: school@taddingtonpriestcliffe.derbyshire.sch.uk

website: www.taddingtonpriestcliffe.derbyshire.sch.uk

Thursday 11th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year we are excited to be raising money for Red Nose day 2021. As one of the UK's biggest fundraising events, Red Nose day brings the entire nation together to raise money and change lives.

This year Red Nose Day is on Friday 19th March 2021. It has been a tough year and in particular a challenging last few months; we think when it comes to fun, we have some catching up to do. Therefore, to do our bit and raise money, we are asking children to come to school on Friday 19th March dressed as a humorous character from a book they have read. As a school, we celebrated world book day during the national lockdown. However, our pupils did not get the opportunity to dress up for the occasion in the usual way so we hope that Red Nose Day will give the children a chance to get creative with their costume.

As well as this, £1.50 official Red Nose day noses will be available to purchase the week commencing 15th March and this year, the noses are 100% plastic-free and plant-based. The noses will be sold in group bubbles by staff working in each group. We ask that you please send in the exact money, as change will not be given to reduce the handling of money. We want to make sure everyone can enjoy their Red Nose in the safest way possible. With this in mind:

- Wash your hands regularly especially before and after using your Nose.
- Ensure the Nose is kept in a safe and clean place when not in use.
- Follow a one nose per Nose rule.

We will also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore the issues facing young children across the world, and how the money we raise can help. If you would like a further information about Red Nose Day, please visit the comic relief website: https://www.comicrelief.com/nose/.

Thank you for supporting this worthwhile event. Kindest regards,

Mr J Handley Headteacher